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The Permanent Council held a protocolary meeting to commemorate the Discovery of America:  Encounter of Two Worlds.
The Permanent Council was addressed on this occasion by Ambassador Marina Valère, Permanent Representative of Trinidad and Tobago and Chair of the Permanent Council, José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General of the Organization of American States, and by Ambassador Juan Manuel Romero de Terreros Castilla, Permanent Observer of Spain.
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�.	Statements made by the speakers may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1566/06.
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